

Building a Bicycle Friendly America for everyone

November 17, 2016

Kathleen Weeden City Engineer PE, CFM, LEED AP City of Venice 401 West Venice Avenue Venice, FL 834285

Dear Kathleen .:

Congratulations to Venice on renewing your Bicycle Friendly Community designation at the Silver level. This award is presented only to communities with strong commitments to bicycling. The award will be current for four years, so your designation will be up for renewal in 2020.

If you would like to order additional Bicycle Friendly Community road signs or materials, please visit the League store at www.bikeleague.org/bfcstore.

Once again, congratulations on your efforts to create a great Bicycle Friendly Community. Thank you for your continued engagement with the Bicycle Friendly Community program and the efforts that you are making to improve conditions for people who bike.

Best Regards,

KEN MCLEOD, State & Local Policy Manager

KEN@BIKELEAGUE.ORG | 202-621-5447 THE LEAGUE OF AMERICAN BICYCLISTS WWW.BIKELEAGUE.ORG/BIKELAWS